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‘ I 'HE Y. M. C. A. followed their well established and very pleasant

custom last year and gave us an opportunity to swap signatures with
the Freshmen and the Faculty on September 30. A musical program was
rendered by Mr. Leigh, Mr. Lewis, Mr. Dick, the 05 Trio and Mr. Krum;
and Dr. Gunsaulus, Dr. Colledge, Mr. Foster and Mr. McLean spoke. After
the program, light refreshments and non-intoxicating beverages were
served. The fraternities made hay all the time the lights shone, and took
quite a number of the Freshmen over to smokers when the handshake broke

up, which it did after the refreshments had disappeared.



